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Procurement Notice 

 

Following the launching of the Request for Proposal for Consultancy Services for 

the Introduction of Cashless Bus Ticketing System on 28 April 2018, interested parties are 

hereby informed that the overall bid should be submitted in Mauritian Rupees and inclusive 

of VAT. 
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